
The special meeting of Newbury Township Trustees was called to order at 7:05 PM, April 7, 2017, with Jan 
Blair and Bill Skomrock present. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to open road paving bids. 
 
The Bids were: 
 
Chagrin Valley Paving - $354959.00 
Karvo - $376,853.76 
Ronyak - $345,082.85 
 
The bids were turned over to the County Engineer for review. 
   
Motion to adjourn was made at 9:13 PM by Ms. Blair, and 2nd by Mr. Skomrock, and a unanimous affirmative 
vote by all. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


